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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

We are happy to announce that we are on the final stage of installing the new furnaces for the Museum Room, Lounge and Club

Room. Thank you for your patience during this renovation upgrade.

Our usual activities are going on throughout the week.

This Friday, February 2, Julie Hart will have a Spaghetti Western in the Museum Room. She will be serving spaghetti, Caesar salad

and garlic bread for $15 a serving. "Beauty and The Beast" (Gary Heaslip & Kirsten Scott) will be the entertainment. This is a

fundraiser, and all proceeds help a CDDHS student to go to Vimy Ridge for the 100th anniversary.

Our next wing night will be on February 10 with Wasted Measures as the entertainment.

February 12 will be our monthly breakfast from 9 a.m. to 12 noon. Bring your sweetheart for an early Valentine's treat.

Thursday, February 16, will be the next Ladies Auxiliary Luncheon from 11.30 a.m. ? 1.30 p.m. and they will have meatloaf on the

menu.

Micah's kitchen is open every Wednesday evening until 9pm in the Warriors Hall.
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